LOSTANT COMMUNITY UNIT SCHOOL DISTRICT 425

315 W 3t Street « Lostant, Illinois 61334
Phone (815) 368-3392 « Fax (815) 368-3132

www.lostantcomets.org

March 15, 2021

Re: 5essentials Survey

Dear Parent/Guardian,

This is a reminder that the 2021 lllinois Parent Survey opened on Feb. 3, 2021. The
survey window will close on April 2, 2021. Your feedback is very important to us. We
use the information that you provide to help us plan for next year.

Link for parents to take the survey: http://survey.5-essentials.org/illinois/survey/parent/

If you have already completed your parent survey, thank you very much!

Sincerely Yours,

Wy, Goddard

...where all students are given the opportunity to reach their highest potential.



